
 

100 Bel-Air Road      Los Angeles, CA 90077 

 
February 25, 2014 
 
Erica Teasley Linnick, President 
Thomas M. Donovan, Vice President 
Joyce L. Foster, Commissioner 
Joseph W.  Halper, Commissioner 
 
Attention:  Planning and Land Use Management Committee  
 

Please be advised that the Bel-Air Association which represents the community 
encompassing the property at 10550 W. Bellagio Road is not opposed to this project.    

 
Our continued review of this application leads us to believe that it is similar to prior 

applications presented to the Association. Therefore, our position must be stated the same in 
response to all previous applications.   

 
As such, the Bel-Air Association continues to request that this project move forward. The 

project continues to be an eyesore to the community.  We look forward to the completion of this 
house and the landscaping that will further beautify and enhance the Bel-Air community.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Cynthia Arnold 
President 
The Bel-Air Association  
Cc:  Shawn Bayliss, Planning Deputy, 5th Council District  

 


